The Connection Update

Quick Links

Our Website Donate Now Email Us



Dear Ms. Cheryl Smith,

Thank you for supporting the Wodome family. Please visit our all new website at www.igmgo.org.



"The Wodome's News" Koffi & Elisabeth Wodome IGM National Church Planter, Togo

Click here to Donate Now

December 8.

Our contact information:

"Bless the LORD, O my soul:and all that is within me, bless his holy name. Bless the LORD, O my soul, and forge all his benefits." Psalm 103:1-2

Email:

salemlapaix@gmail.com "I thank my God upon every remembrance of you," Philippians 1:3

Phone:

Magic jack:

336 896 3710 (new #) cell: 011 228 93 66

8114

Dear Faithful Prayer Partners and Financial Supporters,

We are thankful to God for you and your involvement in our lives and ministry. We are thankful to God for that time of sickness and discouragement. We are thankful to God for those seemingly uncertain circumstances of life. We are thankful for those times of strength, healing and good health. We are thankful for all of you who diligently pray for us and support us.

We thank the Lord for a great summer ministry.

Sending Church

Salem Baptist Church 429 S Broad St Winston-Salem, NC 27101

336-722-9437

Thank you for your support!

Ministry News

From August 15-22, we were honored by the presence in Togo of a team of LSBC (USA) and Eglesia Biblica Amistad (Panama) who did our 2016 VBS for us. We all had a great time of ministry and fellowship. Our VBS attendance went up from 200 on the first day to over 500 on the last day and more than 150 salvation decisions were registered.

August 20 was our 5th anniversary celebration. We invited friends and neighbors to come and rejoice with us for \ the Lord has done in the church in the last 5 years. In fact, you all know how we have been asked to move out of rental property before the end of the lease but God so graciously provided and now we have moved to Tamany w the church is growing. Pastor Jim King, who led the team from America, preached from Revelation 2 and encoura

us not to lose our first love. Then Adam Drake, who represented Salem Baptist Church, encouraged us with 2 Cor.2:15. "For we are unto God a sweet savour of he LORD; and he shall Christ, in them that are saved, and in them that perish." The service was well attended and was followed by a baptismal ceremony; Pastor Jim baptized 12 people. After the baptism, Koffi asked him to preach the Gospel. Following the proclamation of the Gospel, 5 people trusted Christ as Lord and Savior.

> Each week, Koffi teaches twice at Faculte Baptiste de Theologie and he will be traveling to Kpalime in January to teach Old Testament Survey to some laymen and

pastors who are working but strongly desire to study the Scriptures and to be used efficiently by God.

The Kove ministry continued with the Bible study on Saturday and door-to-door evangelism every other Saturday. have finally started the children's club with a minimum attendance varying between 12 and 20 children. The land i





empty and this month we will begin to put up a wall and a shelter.

We have gotten the tablets and are so thankful for your provision to buy them. We also find the tablet very useful. On behalf of my team, we say thank you so much for providing for those tablets. They are such great resources for ministry.

Family News

We are doing well by the grace of God. Finally, Samuel is about to finish 6th grade and to start middle school. He is doing better as the year passes. Elisabeth is taking some medication for high b pressure. Koffi was sick in September through October but now he is doing well.

Thank you for your prayers.

Joshua wrote. "I'm thankful for the opportunity of being a Greek student this fall. It reminds me of my total dependence on God, and I am learning that it's worth all the hard work, sweat, sacrifice (though very little), pain, and prayers just so I can know Him a little better and to be better equipped for His work. I'm very thankful that I'm passing, too! I love being able to work in Master's Club! It is a joy when one of the clubbers comes to speak to me at church or say 'Hi' in passing out of Master's Club." Joshua will be going to Romania with Team Romania 2017 from PCC.



Thank you so much for the birthday cards. Thank you so much to all the children and their parents who sent us the VBS donations. Thank you for all your Christmas gifts and special gifts.

Thank you for your prayers and financial support. Koffi, Elisabeth Joshua and Samuel Wodome Together We Reach Togo for Christ



















